Date: December 9, 2023

Subject: Repair of Family Heirloom Oriental Carpet
To: Elshima — Hasan Abu Taha
Dear Sir,

We have taken possession of our heirloom oriental carpet today, from Hagopian of
Birmingham, and wish to advise you that we could not be more pleased with the results of your
excellent craftmanship. We are particularly thrilled with the fine repair work performed on the
large, damaged area near the center of the carpet and the tear on one side. We cannot find
either damaged area, as you skilled repair work are so very well done. The fringe and bindings
are excellent, greatly enhancing the beauty of the carpet.

Hagopian is preparing our written appraisal at this time, and they have estimated the age of the
rug to be over 100 years old. That suggest to us that the carpet was purchased by my Great
Grandparents making this oriental is a very valued heirloom of our family, and with these
repairs, we expect the carpet to continue to be passed down through future generations to
come.

Thank you for your skilled efforts on our behalf and may you have a very Happy New Year.
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